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Leadership Institute Committee 
Members of the LI Committee received communication from Adriane Herrick Juarez 
and Anali Perri regarding their role in serving to procure financial support for the 
2014 LI Institute. Committee members will receive information regarding 
sponsorship opportunities and levels, and will be asked to contact prospective 
funders for support. Each was asked to confirm that he/she is willing to take on this 
responsibility. 
 
Contract with YMCA of the Rockies 
The 2014 Leadership Institute will take place at the YMCA of the Rockies in Estes 
Park, Colorado, May 4 – May 9, 2014. A group contract with the YWCA was approved 
by the MPLA Board during meetings in Omaha  in October. JaNae Kinnikin, current 
MPLA President, signed the YMCA contract and funds were released to retain 
MPLA’s reservation for the event, with Adriane Herrick Juarez serving as contact 
person. 
 
Leadership Institute Coordinator Position 
In spring 2013, the MPLA Leadership Institute Committee will be posting the 
position of Leadership Institute Coordinator, as recently approved by the MPLA 
Board. Information will be forthcoming on the MPLA Website. The successful 
applicant will serve during the projected contract period of June 2013 – May 2014… 
and will have very big shoes to fill. Judy Zelenski served in that position for many 
years, and is willing to act as a resource-person as the new LI Coordinator begins 
work. Many thanks to Judy for her dedication! 
 


